Minutes of the Executive Bozrd meeting held April 4, 1967 at 1346 Conneticut
Avenue NW in the Dupont Circle Bldg.,Suite 202.Linda Brenian was absent.
The minutes were corrected and aprroved.

Reports FProgram-several short filus have becn chosen for the free film
program at the Aprili meeting.
Publicity-News releases will emphasize that the April and May
meetings will be =gx a good time to learn how the
Society is operated.
Treasurer-after commitments we have about $86.00 in cash left.

Nominating-A tentative 1 st has been drawn up but will orobably
be revised before being submitted to the AREIXX wmembers
at the April meeting.

Getaway- Program for the Getaway was read. Some publicity wil

ke released.Xmx

A finance committee will be ap ointed to draw uy a budget for next year.
Bob Silverman suggested that in the future the Treasurer be someone with
a knowledge of bookkeeping. dJohn Dildine and George Simpson met with
Sarah Knott and Bill Baccarineé of the NFAA. It was decided that if the
Exccutive Board of the FSGW agrees that the FSGW is allowed use of the
offices in Suite 710 and conferance room 202 for their board meetings,
use of the mimeograph machine,aln return the FSGW will give publicity
in its Newsletter to the NFAA's functions and occasional use of our postage
. It was also suggested that we become a member of NFAA. A
discussion of this was postponed until the June meeting.
The meeting adjourned about 10:15.



